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During the week of December 1st, 2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice of Public Hearing for Winnie Stowell Hospital District

Pursuant to Section 286.125 of the Texas Health and Safety Code, notice is hereby given 
of a Public Hearing to discuss the Winnie Stowell Hospital District’s 2025 Budget.  This public 
hearing will take place inside Winnie Stowell Hospital District 520 Broadway, Winnie Tx 
77665 on December 18, 2024, 5:30 p.m.  As for the public hearing, the Board will take the 
following actions:

1. Provide guests with a copy of 2025 Budget and an opportunity to be heard.

2. Discuss and take-action on approving the Winnie Stowell Hospital District’s 2025 Budget 
and take any needed action.


